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Dear VMHC –  
 

Thank you in advance for adding Amy Kisielica to your list of 

candidates for the upcoming board of directors election. 

 

Amy and her husband Steve have a first year PeeWee along 

with a daughter who’ll be a Squirt this fall. With two players on 

the ice, she’s qualified to represent a broad spectrum of 

interests and concerns. 

 

As a long-time club member and VSSA parent, she’s 

consistently insightful, helpful and engaged. She always leans 

in to help with whatever is needed at the moment. More 

importantly, she brings a big picture perspective that always 

considers the needs of the whole club or program. 

 

Her accomplishments as a respected and successful 

marketing and communications professional directly address 

needs within all clubs, ours included. 

 

With deep roots in the community, a multi-faceted skillset and 

immersive knowledge of our valley’s core business, she’d be a 

tremendous asset to the club and all of its members. 

 

Thanks once again for adding Amy to your list of candidates. 

 

 

 

 

Michael McCormack 
President, Uncommon Communications 

 


